
FREE MCCC  
In-County  
Tuition Available  
for Frontline  
Workers

APPLY NOW!
While the application deadline is December 31, 
2020, you will want to apply now to assure  
Winter Semester enrollment.

Through the State of Michigan’s Futures for Frontliners  
program, those without college degrees who worked in  
essential industries during the COVID-19 pandemic from April 1 –  
June 30 can apply for funding to attend MCCC tuition free. To apply:

1.	Apply for Futures for Frontliners at www.Michigan.gov/Frontliners. 
The deadline to apply is December 31, 2020.

2.	Apply to Monroe County Community College at  
www.monroeccc.edu/apply. 

3.	Submit your FAFSA at www.fafsa.gov. The staff of the Financial  
Aid Office at MCCC are available to provide assistance in  
completing the FAFSA.

The amount of assistance will be determined after all Pell Grant or  
other federal or state grant awards have been determined and applied.

For more information, visit  
www.Michigan.gov/Frontliners or contact:
Monroe County Community College
Admissions and Guidance Office
Warrick Student Services/Administration Building,  
Room 101 (Building A)
734.384.4104   •   admissions@monroeccc.edu 


